
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 
Y1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 
Y5/6 Basketball 

Woodpeckers 
trip to the 

woods 

 
3:30 — 4:30 
Y3/4 Dance 

3:30 — 4:30 
Y5/6 

Gymnastics 

3:30 — 4:30 
Y3/4 Netball 

2.45 — 3.30 
Woodpeckers 

Sharing  
Assembly 

    
3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Dodgeball 

Class 
Attendance 
percentage 

Owls 91.6% 

Wrens 93% 

Woodpeckers 95.6% 

Kingfishers 93.9% 

Merlins 91.6% 

Year 5 93.9% 

Year 6 92% 

Whole School 91.6% 

Parents Expertise 

If any parents  have jobs in the field of 
sciences and would like to speak to the 
children about their career please 
contact the school office. 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you 
all on either Tuesday 7th or Wednesday 
8th February for Parents' Evening. Pre-
Covid, all of our meetings were face-to

-face and turnout was exceptional. 
Many of the Y6 class will be acting as 

School Ambassadors for this event and 
will be there to ensure that parents get 
to the right teacher, in the right place, 
at the right time.  Please look out for 

the booking information which has 
been sent out separately.   

 

Sharon Finn 

Minutes missed of school 
due to lateness 

This week we have had 651 
minutes—10 Hours and 51 Minutes  

of lost learning due to lateness.  

35 children have been late. 

Please remember to book your parents evening slot. 

All afterschool sports clubs will now run until 4.30pm . 



 

In PSHE this term, we are looking at 
the theme: 

Dreams and Goals 

This week, praise someone else for an 
achievement that they have been 

working hard at. 

How do you think it would feel to dance in this 

setting?  Fun? Embarrassing? Weird? The movements are 

quite simple - can you copy them? (but obviously not the 

one where the dancer throws himself off the balcony).  

Fatboy Slim — Weapon of Choice — 2001 

Books and Games 

If you have any good quality books or games 
that you no longer want our Breakfast and 
After School Clubs would love to be 
considered for these. Thank you in 
anticipation. 

Help with the cost of living 

Wokingham Borough Council have 
sent the below link to services 
that you maybe eligible for to aid 
with the rise in the cost of living: 

https://www.wokingham.gov.uk/
cost-of-living/ 

Boot and Trainer Swap 

Mrs Rose will be organising a Wellington 
Boot and Trainer swap. If your child has 
good condition wellies or trainers that no 
longer fit they will be able to swap them for 
another pair. If you have any that you would 
just like to donate to get us started please 
bring them to the school office. Dates for 
the swap to be advised in the near future. 

Click to watch the dance! 

The dance in Fatboy Slim’s 

music video was filmed in the 

entrance hall of a hotel. What 

do you think of the dance? 

https://www.wokingham.gov.uk/cost-of-living/
https://www.wokingham.gov.uk/cost-of-living/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=wCDIYvFmgW8&t=1s


This week, we have been working very hard in 
English to design our own confectionary to be 
sold in Willy Wonka's Chocolate Factory, using a 
range of synonyms and persuasive language to 
promote our product. 

In Maths we have been using our skills and times 
table knowledge to divide 2 and 3 digit numbers. 

Here are some of the other things we have been 
up to…. 

The Merlins have been very 
excited to learn a new 

instrument, the trumpet! 
They are practicing for their 

concert in a few weeks. 

In Geography we learnt 
about the climate in 

different parts of the world 
and discussed the season on 

our birthday. 

In PSHE we have been 
talking about our 

dreams. 

In Art we have been 
drawing in the style of 
William Morris, using 

different techniques to 
add texture and design to 

our patterns. 



Check out the Picture Newspaper 
on our website: Click Here 

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/bloqs/home-learning/picture-news/





